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UNITED STATES
- NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

W ASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

o

DCT 211975
Docket No.:

50-2S9/320

Mr. W. Kerr, Chairman

Advisory Committee on
Reactor Safeguards

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission

Washington, D. C. 20555
\

Dear Mr. Kerr:
.

copies of the following Category B documents are transmitted
fgg fn/prmation to the Committee:p

Letter from Metropolitan Edison Company dated August 15, 1975, requesting
withholding information concerning industrial security plan (PROPRIETARY
INFORMATION) for the 'Ihree Mile Island 16 2 plant.

This docunant is considered proprietary informtion and is being
'withheld from public disclosure pursur.nt to 10 CPR Section 2.700.

When the co nittee has finished vith thi.e document, it shottid be -

returned to Regulatory Central Files (016-BETH).
_

Sincerely,

cJR Gd4 '

Karl R. Goller, Assistant Director
for Operating Reactors

Division of Reactor Licensing

Enclosures:
As stated
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